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SHERMANBOARD OF EDUCATION
SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784

POLICY COMMITTEE - MAY 21, 2024
ZOOM ONLY
3:30 PM

A Policy Committee Meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order at 3:30 PM on May
21, 2024 via Zoom.

1. PRESENT
For the Board: Mrs. Frey, Mrs. Grasseler, and Mr. Laughlin
Administration: Dr. Cosentino
Guests from CABE: Pamela Brooks, Jody Goeler, and Shannon Hamilton

2. DISCUSSION

2.1. Discuss Auditing Services
Sherman last had a Policy Audit in March 2017.

The Board would like CABE to look at Sherman’s Policy Manual and provide feedback on
what is missing (both mandated and good practice policies). This will provide an
opportunity to see which policies are accurate and evaluate all current policies.

The Board asked how Sherman Policies are incorporated into the CABE manual. CABE
instructed the Board to send the policy via email to get it online and CABE will codify. It
was noted that some of Sherman’s updates are already online. The date should always
be at the bottom of the Policy. CABE will provide a sample policy.

Jody Goeler from CABE will be invited to Sherman.

The Policy Audit will cost $1,800 and will take approximately three months to complete.
The Board would like to move forward with the Audit. We will contact Jody Goeler from
CABE to get into the cue.

3. ADJOURNMENT
Meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sherman Board of Education
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